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Dear Dr. Ya-Juan Ma , 
 

 
Our experience of publication in English language has been demonstrated by several publications and 

dates back to many years. The senior author (CDF) of this manuscript as well as several co-authors (AC, 

JCM) have been working as post-doctoral scientists in the laboratory of Professor Gregory J. Gores at 

Mayo Clinic in Rochester, Minnesota in the United States for several years.  

The reviewer’s language evaluation of our manuscript indicated that the language is excellent and 

therefore we strongly feel that this is sufficient to certify that our language complies with the standards of 

the chosen Journal. 
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